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2020 Virtual Plant Sale 
99 trays of plants 



SGGC -  The year that wasn’t 

• Due to the Covid Pandemic, we had not been 
able to hold any meetings, as our venues were 
closed. 

• In September we started to have members 
ZOOM meetings.  Our border has been closed 
since March to  Dec 31st, 2020.   



SGGC – September 2020 
Virtual Tour 



SGGC – October 2020 
Marie Decker  

floral arranging demo 



 
SGGC – 2020 Scholarship  

Presentation 
to:  Brooke Corner 

 



SGGC – Oct/2020 – tulip planting 



Planting Tulips – P.O. Garden 



SGGC – Trip to Mum Show 
October 2020 



Mum Show –con’t 



Fran & Wes Allen’s – 2019 
Christmas Cactus 



SGGC – Field Trip to  
Barlow Creek – Nov 2020 



SGGC Nov 2020 
Trip to Glenhyrst Gardens 

  



Thanking Shirley & Judy for all of 
their work as co-presidents 

in 2020 



 
Poinsettias for all members due to 

COVID-19 
To brighten your day! 

 


